
BSK SECONDARY SCHOOL END OF TERM TWO

Dear Parents,
I bring you greetings from BSK.
We are glad that term two 2019-2020 has come to an end. With your 
support, we have registered another successful term. Am happy to 
report to you that, as usual, it was a great one with many new good 
things learnt by the students.Once again, thank you parents.

Over the years, we have built strong systems that can ably keep the 
school running in tough times like the present global situation. The 
School information management system in particular, backed up with 
good policies and guidelines have been very useful during this crisis.
Special appreciation to our students for embracing the calls from world 
leaders towards keeping safe. Here is one from our own, Shawn 
Musoke year 8. He took his time to create a COVID-19 awareness 
chart;  simple and meaningful.

Our Global partners, have worked around the clock in the past 
days to put in place more guidelines that affirm continuity. At no 
point should you or the children feel worried. The Covid-19 crisis 
must cement our relationship by you being quick to act on 
anything related to academic progress whenever we call upon you. 
Please encourage the students to use this time to research widely 
on topics they may have given less attention in the past months. 
This call is not to the senior students only. The junior learners too 
should spend more time working on the gaps realized during the 
term. This period should be an opportunity for the children to 
strengthen their reading culture under your guidance and 
supervision.

While in their study rooms, be quick to check on what is keeping 
them busy. It is unfortunate that their era is filled with so much 
online disruptions. The best tracker for this activity, is still the 
traditional use of The Notebook, where one jots down highlights of 
what they have read/revised. It is this book that you should use to 
check whether there has been progress during their private 
reading time.

Once again I would like to appreciate you for your continuous 
support. The progress reports have been sent on your email, 
please find time and engage your child on the teachers’ feedback 
as provided therein.

Our next term dates still stand as advertised. Be sure that we 
shall reach out to you immediatley if there are any changes. 
Otherwise our third term is usually busy with final touches, 
consultations and reach outs to the learners in the areas where 
they need support.

Once again, from the BSK staff, the PSA team and the Directors, 
we wish you a productive lockdown period. 
Please stay safe. 
We look forward to seeing you soon.

Thank you 

Madam Mirian Ndyanabo
Headteacher

“This is a great time to address ourselves, if we put enough effort. We can come out physically fitter, more mentally stable, stronger and with 
more potential. ” There is every reason for us to look out for what is good in every difficult situation.“
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